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June 23, 2021 

 

Jeff Davis, Jr.  

North Area Parks Manager 

Brevard County Parks and Recreation 

475 N. Williams Avenue 

Titusville, Florida 32796 

 

The Pillar of Hope Worldwide Outreach, Inc., D.B.A., “The Pillar of Hope Academy” is a nonprofit public 
benefit corporation and is not organized for the private gain of any person.  It is organized under the 
Nonprofit Public Benefit Corporation Law for charitable purposes and is registered as such with the State 
of Florida & Federal Government {possessing a 501c3 tax exempted status}. Please note that our tax 
identification number is 383838470.   

 
A. The specific purpose of this corporation is to be a pillar of hope to the local community, 

nationally and worldwide by spreading the love of Christ to heal, comfort, educate, and empower 
the whole man, as well as make a significant impact on the lives within the community by 
fostering good basic values, leadership development programs and fundamental principles that 
can lead to positive lifestyles and build character.    
 

B. We currently offer a range of services to the community that includes after school tutoring, 
economic empowerment activities, life skills anger/ stress management and K-12 academic 
services. These services are desperately needed in the community. 

 
C. The Pillar of Hope Academy would like to utilize the 2 classrooms located at Cuyler 

Community Center, 2329 Harry T. Moore Avenue, Mims, Florida 32754, beginning July 2021 
and continuing for the next 3 years, for a price of $363 monthly. Our mission is to render 
educational services to scholars in grades K-12. Each classroom will have dividers to divide K-
2, 3-5, and 6-8. These services will include individual and group learning from our school’s 
curriculum for each grade level for Math, Reading, Science, Social Studies, Physical Education, 
Writing., etc.   

 
D. Please note that we previously rendered the aforementioned services at the above location, and 

they were a great benefit to the community. However, due to Covid-19, and the closing of the 
center for an extended period of time, the above services were placed on hold. At the time of 
renewal, there was an issue with the verbiage of the insurance, deadline, etc. However, since 
there is still no private school in the East Mims community, we feel there is still a need and we 
would like to come share our knowledge and extend educational services to this community.  
We are working on God’s plan and want to continue to build his kingdom by helping the youth 
become: doctors, lawyers, teachers, nurses, police, firemen and future entrepreneurs.  If you 
would give us this opportunity once again, we would help fill the gap of educational and 
academic needs in the North Titusville/ East Mims community.   
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If access is granted once again, we would like to request the use of the gymnasium for Physical 

Education on the days that your recreational department is not utilizing the space. 

For more information about The Pillar of Hope Worldwide Outreach Inc., please visit our website at 

www.thepillarofhope.com or call us toll free at (321)-636-5561 

Your willingness to assist us will be highly appreciated, and we look to hearing from you soon. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

La Shonda D. Smith 

Dr. La Shonda D. Smith, MFCT/ PhD 

Director 

lashonda@thepillarofhope.com 

 

http://www.thepillarofhope.com/

